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Hi,

I'd like to briefly respond to the mobile browsers and cloud gaming market
investigation issues statement.

I think most has already been said by both others and me. But I'd just like to reiterate that I
believe that removing Apple's restrictions on competing browser engines has a very high
potential to address any AECs since at the moment it is basically impossible for other
browser vendors to compete with WebKit on 10S.

Removing these restrictions would not only allow competition between other browser
vendors, it would also incentivise Apple to improve their own browser.

And even on the off chance that it doesn't, I still think it would have a beneficial effect for
consumers, since it would allow them to use a different browser in the case where Apple
does not improve theirs.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,
Jesper van den Ende





